261

J. Onslow Esq., R.I.B.A. F.I.L.A., County Architect,
Herts. County Council,
County Hall,
HERTFORD SG13 8DD

Mr. M. Randall

T.401/MB/4/0998/80CC

18th August 1980

Dear Mr. Onslow,

Your notice of intended development dated 24th June 1980 was received on 25th June 1980 and entered on Part 1 of the Planning Register on 3rd July 1980.

It is suggested that arrangements are made to close the existing gap in the hedge which should be restored together with the greensward.

Otherwise this Council has no objections to the proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Director of Technical Services

Yellow Sheet No.7 of 21/8/80 Date of action 14/8/80.